
Open morning

We look forward to seeing as many of our families as
possible at Open Morning this Sunday 6th October 
10am to 12noon. Form One girls who are helping out can
be dropped off at the school office to be signed in at
9.45am. They then need to wear smart uniform and should
be collected at 12noon. All other children may wear home
clothes and need to be accompanied by a parent when
they are attending the Open Morning. 

Tues
8 Oct

2.45pm: U9 netball at
home vs Greenfield

7.45pm: FRHPS
committee meeting (in
person)

Weds
9 Oct

U10 and U11 cross
country at Priors Field

Fri 11
Oct

Eco themed assembly
led by Form One

2.30pm: Viva violins
open classroom for
Upper Transition
parents 

Happy Grandparents Day

We would like to wish a very happy Grandparents Day to
all our wonderful Rydes Hill Grandparents this Sunday 6th
October. Thank you all for the fantastic support that you
give our children. 
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Macmillan coffee morning

Thank you so much to everyone for their 
fantastic support of the Macmillan coffee 
morning last Friday. There are still a few more 
pots to check, but the total raised currently stands 
at £183.00

Parents’ evening 

Parents’ evening for all classes except Oaks Green takes place in the week beginning 16th October.
The appointments go live on ParentMail on Monday 7th October at 8pm. We do keep very strictly to
our appointment times, so if you arrive late it may not be possible for you to be seen. Please bear this
in mind when booking your appointment. When booking, please check the location of the appointment
as this can vary from teacher to teacher. 

Eco assembly

Form One will be leading us in an Eco
Assembly next Friday 11th October starting at
10.10am. Parents are welcome to attend. 

Things we are grateful for this week:  
1. Mrs Norville is grateful to everyone for working 

so hard for the open morning
2. Mrs Cross is grateful to Stanley for giving her a 

gift to cheer her up when she was feeling 
poorly

3. Kevina for all the happy things that have 
happened this week - then netball practice

4. Grace for the sunny weather today
5. Violet-Mae for all the teachers

This week we wish fabulous
birthdays to:

Albert and Elin in Nursery
Molly in Kindergarten 
Mia in Lower Transition

Phoebe in Upper Transition
Sophie in Lower Preparatory

Jacqui.Oneill
Cross-Out



Class awards

Class Excellent work Excellent conduct

Nursery Oaks
Blue

Rosaline for excellent 
shape work

Bea for her kindness

Nursery Oaks
Green

Christianfor super shape 
work and pencil control

Emily-Grace for super sitting and
listening to the teacher

Kindergarten Molly for her inquisitive nature
in all of our learning

Seraya for always following the
rules and being a superstar

Lower
Transition

Leo for brilliant work in learning
about part-whole models in
maths

Olivia for always having a
positive attitude each day

Upper
Transition

Cody for his detailed chick
diary entry

Grace for always contributing to
class discussion and working
hard

Lower
Preparatory

Clara for an excellent poster in
Life Skills

Evey for helping others and 
carrying out instructions

Middle
Preparatory

Leah for excellent work in maths
finding lines of symmetry 

Hannah for her enthusiasm
learning the steel drums on our
trip to Prior’s Field

Higher
Preparatory

Miru for superb writing on the
ten commandments

Lillian for being kind to her
friends and offering to carry
things for them

Form One
Aoife for her excellent 
explanation of how to solve 
fractions

Junshu for always looking out for
others



Special awards

Kindness award Tito (F1)  for kindly looking after the younger children

Drama award Emily (LT) for an amazing performance of her poem 
from memory

Forest School award Emily and Zion (KG) for their work on the bug hotel

Ballet award Violet-Mae for outstanding work

PE award Varenya for a great start to PE lessons, particularly in
netball

Music award All of Middle Prep for representing Rydes Hill so well 
at the workshops at Prior's Field

French award India (KG) for learning the colours in French so well

Computing award Izzy (HP) for helping every week to organising the IPads

Science award Lois for her thoughtful revision of forces

RE award Lottie (KG) for knowing that we are all part of God’s family



Kindergarten on an autumn walk

A selection of photos from this week



Lower Preparatory at Butser Farm

A selection of photos from this week




